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Next steps

HAVE YOUR SAY
The community is being consulted, as well as with 
culture- and recreation-related organizations, to 
identify uses that could serve the surrounding 
neighbourhoods and create a community hub and 
focal point. 

Comments from today’s Idea Fair and the online 
engagement will be compiled by City staff to 
help shape discussion with potential community 
partners regarding upgrades to the building and 
adjoining site.

ONLINE ENGAGEMENT
Share your ideas and join the discussion 
online until May 20 at:

getinvolved.kelowna.ca

Upon completion of public engagement, the next step will be to solicit 
interest from third parties to develop a financially-viable business plan 
through a Request for Proposal (RFP) process. 

The RFP will require proponents to provide a concept design, set out 
anticipated capital and operational expenses, and identify potential funding 
sources for redevelopment of the Cameron House. 

A requirement to respect the building’s heritage integrity will be clearly set 
out in the RFP.

Pending receipt and review of submissions, staff will report to Council in fall 
2016 with a recommendation on next steps.

RFP PROCESS


